
Ticket Forms
Your winter state ticket order forms are on their way
• Checks should be made out to The Ohio State University
• Checks and applications are to be returned to The OHSAA, 4080 Roselea Place, Columbus, 

OH 43214
• December 23rd is a ‘soft’ deadline, but please get these in the mail by January 3rd

• We are hopeful that we can become more efficient with our ticketing process and are 
working on online solutions 
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Issue #4

OHSAA’s Mission is to serve our member schools and enrich interscholastic opportunities for students.

Twitter

HAPPY HOLIDAYS!
Wishing you a relaxing Holiday season and Happy New Year!

NFHS Survey
Please take a few minutes to complete the NFHS survey below. The goal of this 
survey is to increase brand awareness for the NFHS and ultimately, enhance the brand 
that we work with every day to further benefit our member schools, administrators, 
educators, officials and, most importantly, our students. 
NFHS Learning Center Survey

Ejection Report
Wrestling:  7 ejections, all players. Well below this time last year when there were 22 

ejections by this point in time, 3 of them coaches
Ice Hockey:  16, all players. Down from 23 at this time last year, also no coaches.
Basketball:  50, including 14 coaches. Down from 72 last year total, which included 17 

coaches.

POSITIVE Sportsmanship Report
Attached to the email, you will find a sportsmanship report that I hope you will share with 
your ‘constituents’ (athletes, coaches, parents and community members). There is 
currently a method to submit ‘Sportsmanship Reports,’ but they are through the myOHSAA
platform, which limits who can fill them out. 85% of these reports currently come from 
officials, and over 70% are negative in nature (pointing out poor sportsmanship). While we 
value this feedback, and always follow-up on issues that need addressed, THIS form is to 
point out all the amazing acts of sportsmanship that are happening every day. This form 
will be located on each sport page, and as the new year dawns, I am hopeful that this 
report will serve as another way we can highlight the positives in different communities 
across the state.  The 20/20 vision of the new year will be filled with positive solutions and 
continued growth. 

http://www.twitter.com/OHSAASports
https://www.facebook.com/OHSAASports
http://www.twitter.com/OHSAASports
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC79ociAl7VzrNFZxYxi4zCA
https://www.instagram.com/ohsaasports/
https://isu.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_eOOUPqkYqlKgtBH

